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COUNCIL CORRESPONDENCE UPDATE TO OCTOBER 2, 2024 (8:30 a.m.) 

 
Correspondence 
(1) September 25, 2024, regarding “Election signage placed at 15th and Bellevue 

Public Safety Issue”  
(2) September 27, 2024, regarding “Parking charges in WV.” 
(3) 3 submissions, September 28–October 1, 2024, regarding Proposed Public Art 
(4) September 28, 2024, regarding “Pedestrian Rights of Way on 26th and 30th 

Streets” 
(5) Committee and Board Meeting Minutes – Finance & Audit Committee meeting 

May 6, 2024; and Arts & Culture Advisory Committee and Subcommittee 
meetings May 28 and July 26, 2024  

Correspondence from Other Governments and Government Agencies 
(6) P. Weiler, M.P. (West Vancouver-Sunshine Coast-Sea to Sky Country), 

September 27, 2024, regarding “September 2024 MP Newsletter” 
Responses to Correspondence 
(7) Senior Manager of Legislative Services/Corporate Officer,  

September 25, 2024, response regarding “Election signage placed at 15th and 
Bellevue Public Safety Issue” 

(8) Engineering & Transportation Services, October 1, 2024, response regarding 
2025 Sidewalk Projects 
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Ma owe Suddaby

From:
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 6:09 PM
To: correspondence
Subject: Parking charges in WV.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organizaƟon from email address . Do not click links 
or open aƩachments unless you validate the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe this e-mail is suspicious, 
please report it to IT by marking it as SPAM. 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I  hike at Lighthouse Park in W.V. and I was blinded by all the pay parking signs. 

As I didn’t have my phone with me, I couldn’t pay for parking.  I did come across another woman who did have a phone 
and who was having great trouble downloading the app….she finally gave up.  Why is there no opƟon to pay for those 
who don’t have a phone or have trouble with their phone? 

I also saw some people walking into the parking lot, deciding to park their car in the neighbourhood.  Why are we 
encouraging people to look elsewhere to park and bother residents? 

On my hike I saw many families with youngsters in tow and seniors heading out for some fresh air and exercise. 
Why are we discouraging healthy pursuits by charging money? 

I ask that the idea of paying to bring a car into our parks is re-thought.  If more money is needed to keep our parks 
running efficiently, please raise our taxes. 

Thank you. 

West Vancouver 
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, 
West Vancouver  
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Ma owe Suddaby

From:
Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 7:58 PM
To: Mark Sager, Mayor; Sharon Thompson; Nora Gambioli; Peter Lambur; Christine Cassidy; Linda Watt; 

Scott Snider; correspondence
Subject: Proposed art installation beside ferry building not suitable
Attachments: smime.p7s; ATT00001.txt; ATT00002.htm

Dear Mayor and Council, 

We have a beautiful ferry building and a very nice little park beside it with trees athat invites tranquility and peace. 
The ocean behind it adds to the atmosphere. 

Please, do not ruin this valuable setting by installing a piece of art there. 

Art can be seen in different way by different people. Even though the proposed art piece is by a famous artist and 
maybe many people like it, this is not the place for it. The red and the cubes completely negates that peacefulness of the 
area. 

As has been also pointed out, we have a tight budget and we have many things to attend to, especially the paving of our 
streets. Add the $$ to do some paving of our streets and West Vancouver will certainly be enhanced in both look and 
feel. 

Hopefully you will listen to reason this time. 

Respectfully 

West Vancouver 

s. 22(1)

s. 22(1)
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Ma owe Suddaby

From:
Sent: Saturday, September 28, 2024 5:43 PM
To: correspondence
Subject: Pedestrian Rights of Way on 26th and 30th Streets

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organizaƟon from email address  Do not click links or 
open aƩachments unless you validate the sender and know the content is safe. If you believe this e-mail is suspicious, 
please report it to IT by marking it as SPAM. 

I was astonished to see my favourite railway bridge at the boƩom of 26th Street dismembered to prevent my using it, 
and desƟned for removal. 

There has been a principle of pedestrian rights of way on the various West Vancouver north / south streets to access the 
beaches, and it appears that this principle is being eroded by the current municipal government. 

The bridge over the railway at 26th street is used regularly and should be repaired. It is not acceptable to take it down. 
It is no more ‘light use’  than the bicycle lanes that have been installed at great public expense on Marine Drive. 

Equally, the beach access at 30th street needs to be maintained and not sold off in a private sale. The neighbouring 
property is perfectly saleable without the addiƟon of the beach access. 

Please maintain our pedestrian rights of way and beach access. 

Respecƞully submiƩed, 

West Vancouver  
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Marlowe Suddaby

From: Patrick Weiler MP <patrick.weiler@parl.gc.ca>
Sent: Friday, September 27, 2024 8:01 PM
To: correspondence
Subject: [BULK] September 2024 MP Newsletter

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization from email address bounce_ca58d3bb-457d-ef11-8474-
6045bda8aae9_prod@bounce.myngp.com. Do not click links or open attachments unless you validate the sender and know the 
content is safe. If you believe this e-mail is suspicious, please report it to IT by marking it as SPAM. 

Unsubscribe 

It appears that you have subscribed to commercial messages from this sender. To stop receiving such messages from 
this sender, you can unsubscribe. 

Click here to unsubscribe  

Dear Mayor and Council, 

With the fall parliamentary session kicking off a couple weeks ago, I’m excited to get back to 
work in Ottawa on legislation, to resume my work as Chair of the Standing Committee on 
Indigenous and Northern Affairs and to join the Standing Committee on Fisheries and 
Oceans. 

With inflation back down to the Bank of Canada’s 2% target and interest rates going down, 
we’re on the verge of achieving the “soft landing” that economists have projected. Important 
new changes to mortgage rules were announced including allowing insured mortgages of up 
to $1.5 million, expanding 30 year mortgage amortizations for all first time home buyers and 
buyers of new builds, and ending the need to undergo the mortgage stress test when 
renewing mortgages. However, despite this good economic news there is much more to do to 
support Canadians with the high cost of living, making it a key priority for me this fall. 

(6)
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I had the opportunity to speak in support of Bill C-71, which will restore citizenship for many 
“Lost Canadians”, who because of unfair provisions in Canada’s citizenship legislation, are 
not considered Canadian citizens because they were often born abroad. 

As Chair of the Indigenous and Northern Affairs Committee, I am leading the work of the 
committee on Bill C-61 which will recognize indigenous self governance over water on First 
Nations land and set minimum standards for water quality and quantity. We are currently 
hearing witness testimony from Indigenous communities and other experts on how we can 
ensure this will be the best legislation possible. 

I’m pleased to announce that I have joined the Standing Committee on Fisheries and 
Oceans, which studies and reports on matters related to the federal role in the management 
of Canada's fisheries and the safeguarding of its waters. I know how important fisheries are 
to our community, and I look forward to bringing our community’s expertise to the table, and 
bringing my experience from working on marine issues around the world to bear as well. We 
are currently studying the issue of abandoned and derelict boats that remains a frustrating 
blight for marine areas in our region, and I look forward to starting our forthcoming review of 
the Fisheries Act when the Conservative Party eventually allows the committee to start this 
work.  

It was a truly special moment to announce more than 70 new rental homes coming to 
Gibsons, including 40 beautiful units that families, seniors and individuals recently moved into 
at the Shaw Road Affordable Housing Project. Funded in part by the federal government’s 
Affordable Housing Fund, this is an inclusive and accessible rental housing project in Gibsons 
for those who need it most. This project is a testament to the hard work of so many 
individuals in the community, especially from the Sunshine Coast Affordable Housing Society 
to make this project a reality. 

This month, I also joined Natural Resources Minister Jonathan Wilkinson in West Vancouver 
to announce federal investments of $14.9 million for 20 projects that will install more than 
3,000 EV chargers across Canada. This included 50 EV chargers at Park Royal, Lions Gate 
Village and in Whistler. 

Thank you to hundreds of folks that came out to join for our second annual community BBQ. 
It was a fantastic opportunity to connect with you and enjoy some of my amazing team 
member Norman’s fine cooking to wrap up the summer. 
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At the start of the month, we of course marked Labour Day, where I had the pleasure of 
speaking at the annual Sunshine Coast Labour Council picnic about the importance of 
workers’ rights. Also this month, close to 6,000 joined for the Brankendale Fall Fair. Congrats 
to the Farmers Institute for putting an amazing event on again this year. 
  
This September also included the Mid-Autumn Festival on the 17th celebrated by many 
Chinese, Korean, Japanese, Vietnamese and other Asian communities and National Forest 
Week where we highlighted what Canada’s forests mean to us, including protecting our 
sacred Old Growth. 
  
September 30 also marks the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation, a time to recognize 
the history and ongoing impacts of colonization, especially the injustices of Residential 
Schools. I encourage you to dedicate time on the 30th—and any day—to learning, reading, 
and listening to the stories of survivors, both within our community and beyond to understand 
the painful legacy of these institutions so that we can collectively advance on our journey 
towards truth and reconciliation. This NDTR, I will attend events in West Vancouver for a flag 
raising ceremony and with the Lil’wat Nation at the Tśzil Learning Centre. More details on 
NDTR events in our riding can be found below.  
  
At the start of the month, we of course marked Labour Day, where I had the pleasure of 
speaking at the annual Sunshine Coast Labour Council picnic about the importance of 
workers’ rights. Also this month, close to 6,000 joined for the Brankendale Fall Fair. Congrats 
to the Farmers Institute for putting an amazing event on again this year. 
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This September also included the Mid-Autumn Festival on the 17th celebrated by many 
Chinese, Korean, Japanese, Vietnamese and other Asian communities and National Forest 
Week where we highlighted what Canada’s forests mean to us, including protecting our 
sacred Old Growth. 

September 30 also marks the National Day for Truth and Reconciliation, a time to recognize 
the history and ongoing impacts of colonization, especially the injustices of Residential 
Schools. I encourage you to dedicate time on the 30th—and any day—to learning, reading, 
and listening to the stories of survivors, both within our community and beyond to understand 
the painful legacy of these institutions so that we can collectively advance on our journey 
towards truth and reconciliation. This NDTR, I will attend events in West Vancouver for a flag 
raising ceremony and with the Lil’wat Nation at the Tśzil Learning Centre. More details on 
NDTR events in our riding can be found below. 

Federal Government Updates 

Inflation down to 2%   

With Inflation down to 2%, it is hitting the Bank of Canada’s target. This is good news for 
Canadians as it sets the stage for a likely further interest rate cuts in the near future. While 
inflation has been brought back to normal, prices remain high, and there’s more to do to 
support Canadians with managing cost of living challenges. I will be focused on this in the 
coming months. 

This month, the Bank of Canada cut interest rates to 4.25% — the third drop in a row. 
Canada was the first G7 country to cut rates and now we're the first to cut rates for a third 
time. 
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Introducing mortgage reforms to unlock homeownership for 
more Canadians 

This month, we announced a suite of reforms to mortgage rules to make mortgages more 
affordable for Canadians and put homeownership within reach. 

We are increasing the $1 million price cap for insured mortgages to $1.5 million, effective 
December 15, 2024, to reflect current housing market realities and help more Canadians 
qualify for a mortgage with a downpayment below 20 per cent. 
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We are also increasing the insured-mortgage cap—which has not been adjusted since 
2012—to $1.5 million will help more Canadians buy a home. 

The government is expanding eligibility for 30 year mortgage amortizations to all first-time 
homebuyers and to all buyers of new builds, effective December 15, 2024, to reduce the cost 
of monthly mortgage payments and help more Canadians buy a home. By helping Canadians 
buy new builds, including condos, the government is announcing yet another measure to 
incentivize more new housing construction and tackle the housing shortage. This builds on 
the Budget 2024 commitment, which came into effect on August 1, 2024, permitting 30 year 
mortgage amortizations for first-time homebuyers purchasing new builds, including condos. 

Parliamentary Updates 

Indigenous and Northern Affairs Committee  
Parliament is in session, and it’s great to be back in Ottawa with colleagues getting work 
done on the Indigenous and Northern Affairs Committee. To start off, we are continuing to 
hear testimony from Indigenous communities regarding Bill C-61, which works to ensure First 
Nations have clean drinking water for generations to come. I’m looking forward to advancing 
this bill and many others for a productive session. 

I also want to highlight the recent disturbing trend of Residential School denialism in our 
communities and across Canada. It’s important we take the time to educate ourselves on the 
very real history of what has taken place at these institutions, hard as it may seem that it 
happened in Canada. I encourage you to read my statement here and below:  
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Bill C-71: An Act to Amend the Citizenship Act 
Bill C-71 will extend access to citizenship by descent beyond the first generation and 
addresses the issue of “Lost Canadians.” 
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“Lost Canadians" are individuals who were born in Canada or believed they were Canadian 
citizens, but who lost or never acquired citizenship due to certain provisions in our outdated 
citizenship legislation. This includes restoring the ability of Canadian citizen parents passing 
on citizenship to a child born outside Canada if the parent was either born in Canada or 
naturalized before the birth of the child. 
  
Citizenship should be a right, not a privilege. 
  
Earlier this month I had the pleasure to rise in the House of Commons to deliver a speech on 
this important piece of legislation. You can find the full video here:   

 

   

Constituency Updates 
   

 

 

Labour Day 2024 
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On Labour Day we recognize and celebrate Canada’s workers and their extraordinary 
contributions to our communities and economy. I was excited to join folks at the Sunshine 
Coast Labour Council Community Picnic in Gibsons to highlight the important work unions 
and the labour movement do every day to uphold workers’ rights. 

In the past few years, the Government of Canada has delivered on key measures to support 
workers across Canada, including: 

• Passed anti-scab legislation to ban the use of replacement workers during a strike in
federally regulated workplaces.

• Created a Labour Mobility Tax Deduction to help with the cost of traveling to work.
• $17.30 federal minimum wage.
• Implemented paid personal leave, as well as paid sick leave in federally regulated

workplaces
• Passed the Pay Equity Act to promote equal pay for work of equal value.

National Day for Truth and Reconciliation    
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September 30 marks National Day for Truth and Reconciliation, a time for reflection, learning 
and taking meaningful steps towards healing from the injustices of the past and present. 
Truth and Reconciliation in particular reminds us of the dark legacy of Residential Schools. 
The scars of these policies continue to impact generations today, and it is our collective 
responsibility to honour the survivors, remember those who never returned home, and ensure 
that such tragedies are never repeated. Today, I joined the District of West Vancouver in the 
raising of their commemorative flag at municipal hall.    
  
On the 30th I will be joining the Lil’wat Nation at the Tśzil Learning Centre where they signed 
their first MOU and Affiliation Agreement between Lil’wat Nation and Capilano University. 
Although this day comes once a year, reconciliation is something we should think about and 
work into action every day. You can find a list of NDTR events taking place in our 
communities here, which I encourage you to join if you can.  

Shaw Road Affordable Housing Project Opening Doors    
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It was a very exciting day in Gibsons on September 9th, as residents began to move into 
Shaw Place. This 40 unit newly completed, purpose-built rental housing on Shaw Road is 
greatly needed; knowing that residents will not be subject to eviction due to sale or renovation 
is a tremendous benefit for all the families calling this place home. 

The Shaw Place project at 901 O’Shea Road consists of two phases and has involved 
partnerships between the Federal Government’s Canada Mortgage and Housing Corporation, 
Province of BC, BC Housing, the Town of Gibsons, and the Sunshine Coast Affordable 
Housing Society (SCAHS). 

Phase 2 will bring 33 more units, with a childcare centre with 43 spaces, 25 for children 30 
months to school age and 18 before and after school spaces. A contribution of $2.9 million 
from ChildCare BC’s New Spaces Fund helped support the childcare space, along with 
provincial and federal investments. 

Announcing Investments in EV Chargers Across Canada   
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This month, I was joined by Minister Jonathan Wilkinson in West Vancouver to announce 
federal investments of $14.9 million for twenty projects to install more than 3,000 EV chargers 
across Canada, including 50 EV chargers at Park Royal, in Whistler, and at Lions Gate 
Village. 
  
The projects announced include a federal investment of $1.5 million for Plug ’N Drive to raise 
awareness and help address challenges related to awareness, knowledge, confidence and 
adoption of ZEVs and lower-carbon trucks. Investing in EV projects like these will put 
Canadians in the driver’s seat on the road to a strong, healthy net-zero future. 

Building Regional Transit in the Sea to Sky 

Regional transit, particularly a robust network of intercity bus service that is frequent and 
reliable is desperately lacking between the three major population centres of Squamish, 
Whistler, and Pemberton along the Sea to Sky corridor.  
 
Check out the video explainer below to learn more about this important issue and how we can 
make this project happen. 
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Day in life in the Sea to Sky 

If you ever wondered how I spend a day in the Sea to Sky, check out this video! Last week, I 
had the chance to meet with some passionate constituents and important community 
organizations who shared concerns and ideas on how we can improve our community and 
country. 
  
I’m here to work for you, and I want to I hear from all of you. So if you have any concerns or 
would like to connect, please reach out to our office and we’d be happy to arrange a meeting. 

National Forest Week 
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This week marked National Forest Week where we celebrate the amazing forests we have in 
Canada and at our doorstep here in our riding. 

Forests are a vital part of our environment, biodiversity, and combating climate change. 
It’s our duty to protect our forests, especially our sacred old growth forests. That’s why I 
introduced Motion 83 which, among other things, calls for: 

banning export of old growth 
banning destruction of old growth on federal lands 

Through the Old Growth Nature Fund and Nature Agreement with British Columbia we 
launched last year, we’re already working to protect old growth forests across the province. 

Annual Climate Faire at the Gibsons Public Market 
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The annual Climate Faire, hosted by the BlueAct Marine Society, at the Gibsons Public 
Market from September 20-21 was a great demonstration of our community’s dedication to 
climate action. The outside parking lot and inside foyer were filled with exhibitors, 
demonstrating products and services around clean energy options, transportation solutions, 
local sustainable food production and more. I joined a number of panelists who spoke on 
various climate related topics, ending with an engaging question and answer period from the 
audience.   

The Sunshine Coast is a tremendous example of a community that is working collaboratively 
to reduce its climate footprint and to increase its climate resilience. 

26th Annual Brackendale Fall Fair & Gran Fondo  

The Sea to Sky always has something going on, and September offered a lot to celebrate. 
Thank you to everyone who stopped by our tent at the 26th Annual Brackendale Fall Fair. It’s 
exciting to see the town get together for this special tradition as well as for the Gran Fondo! A 
busy Saturday for Squamish. If you weren’t able to make it this year, I hope to see you at the 
next—you can’t miss those zucchini races! 
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10 Year Anniversary of the Sea to Sky Gondola  

A heartfelt congratulations to Kirby Brown and the Sea to Sky Gondola team for celebrating 
10 amazing years and providing a unique, beautiful gathering place for the community. The 
effort and resilience you’ve portrayed through the last decade speaks volumes to the 
importance of your role in the community, which you continually give back to in so many 
different ways. 

Harrow Road Affordable Housing and Community Hub 
Project Land Blessing 

I’d like to also congratulate Jaye Russell and the Sea to Sky Community Team, The Village of 
Pemberton, and the Lil’wat Nation for the Harrow Road Project. This collaboration is one of 
intention, care, and understanding to meet the specific needs of the rapidly growing 
community. We are incredibly lucky to have local leaders and organizations like the SSCS 
who provide services to youth, families, the elderly, and our more vulnerable community 
members—ensuring no one is left behind. 

Mid Autumn Festival  

On September 17 we celebrated the Mid-Autumn Festival, also known as the Moon Festival, 
an important day for many Chinese, Korean, Japanese, Vietnamese and other Asian 
communities. 

I hope your celebration was filled with familial gatherings, happiness, love, and delicious 
moon cakes! 
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Two Years Since the Death of Mahsa Amini 

September 16 marked two years since the death of Mahsa Amini. To this day, we continue to 
demand justice for Mahsa, and all victims that have been wrongfully harmed by the “morality 
police”. 

That is why in June, the Government of Canada has listed the Islamic Revolutionary Guard 
Corps (IRGC) as a terrorist entity under the Criminal Code. 

We recognize that this fight is still far from over, and stand with the women in Iran - and all 
over the world, fighting for their freedom. 
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Volunteering to Make a Difference in Our Communities 

September has truly showcased the philanthropy of our community. Our communities are the 
backbone of society and the strength of our neighbourhoods lie in the contributions of 
individuals. I was honoured to celebrate a constituent who received the King Charles III 
Coronation Medal for his contributions to our community – stay tuned for details on how you 
can nominate an individual who has demonstrated selfless volunteerism in our community in 
the coming months.  

This month, it was also great to see how many people turned out to participate in the Step Up 
for Lions Gate Hospital walk-a-thon at Millennium Park. The event was to fundraise to 
upgrade the Oncology Clinic and create a space where support and counselling can be 
offered. 
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Office of Patrick Weiler MP 

6367 Bruce St 
West Vancouver, BC V7W 2G5 

Canada 
If you believe you received this message in error or wish to no longer receive email from us, please unsubscribe. 

 

  

 



Ma owe Suddaby

From: Hope Dallas
Sent: Wednesday, September 25, 2024 1:31 PM
To:
Cc: Mark Sager, Mayor; Bylaw Dept; lynne.block@conservativebc.ca; correspondence
Subject: Re: Election signage placed at 15th and Bellevue Public Safety Issue

Hello , 

Thank you for your email and for bringing this to our attention. I understand that you have received a 
response from a representative of Lynne Block's campaign that assured the sign would be removed as 
soon as possible.  

Kind regards, 
Hope 

Hope Dallas, CMC (she/her/hers) 
Senior Manager, Legislative Services/Corporate Officer |  District of West Vancouver 
t: 604-925-7045 |  westvancouver.ca 

We acknowledge that we are on the traditional, ancestral and unceded territory of the Squamish Nation, Tsleil-Waututh Nation and 
Musqueam Nation. We recognize and respect them as nations in this territory, as well as their historic connection to the lands and 
waters around us since time immemorial. 

This email and any files transmitted with it are considered confidential and are intended solely for the use of the individual or entity 
to whom they are intended. If you are not the intended recipient or the person responsible for delivering the email to the intended 
recipient, be advised that you have received this email in error and that any use, dissemination, forwarding, printing or copying of 
this email is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify the sender immediately and delete all copies of 
this email and attachment(s). Thank you. 
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Ma owe Suddaby

From: Engineering Department
Sent: Tuesday, October 1, 2024 10:42 AM
To:
Cc: correspondence
Subject: Council Correspondence - Burley Drive
Attachments:  Burley Drive Email.pdf

Hello 

Thank you for your feedback regarding the Burley Drive sidewalk proposal. We currently do not have a construction 
date set, but we will be taking concerns into consideration during the design process which will be communicated 
with Mayor and Council. Before we begin construction, there will be further consultation and opportunities for 
feedback from the community. 

Regards, 

Engineering & Transportation Services | District of West Vancouver 
engineeringdept@westvancouver.ca | 604-925-7020 

s. 22(1)
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